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Federal Fiscal Year 2022-23 Operating Agreement with Amtrak for Pacific Surfliner Intercity
Passenger Rail Service

In order to provide continued operation of the Pacific Surfliner intercity passenger rail service as
included in the Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency business plan for
fiscal years 2022-23 and 2023-24, a new operating agreement must be negotiated with Amtrak.  The
current operating agreement is set to expire on September 30, 2022.
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